
 

 
 

 

 

17 December 2018 

 

 

FWL Mt Difficulty Acquisition Update 

 

 

Foley Wines Limited [NZX: FWL] is pleased to confirm that all substantive conditions have 

now been satisfied and completion is targeted for 3 January 2019. 

 

 

 

Authorised for public release.  

 

For further information please contact:  

Mark Turnbull  

CEO, Foley Wines Limited  

PO Box 67, Renwick, 7243, Marlborough  

Tel: +64 21 714 885  

Email: mark@foleywines.co.nz  

mailto:mark@foleywines.co.nz

